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A big thankyou to all the families who supported our Christmas Jumper Day.
It was really nice to see the children and staff in their festive jumpers and we managed
to collect nearly 700 items for the South Chadderton food bank. Our donations will be
much appreciated at this time of year.

Concerts
We hope you enjoyed the concerts that were put on by Nursery, Reception and Year 3.
We would like to say well done to all the children who took part, they were all fantastic.
A big thankyou to all the staff involved in the 8 performances that took place last week.

Behaviour
On the whole, considering we have over 650 children at our school, the behaviour is
generally excellent. The vast majority of the children follow our school standards and are
able to make the right choices if something goes wrong.
Unfortunately though we are starting to see a few children making the wrong choices a
little oo often.
If a member of staff speaks to you about your child's behaviour please support school in
reinforcing our message of 'making things better not worse.’
As always we will only speak to you about your child and their actions but if parents help
support school with rewards and consequences we always see positive results.

Best Wishes
We hope you and your families have a safe and peaceful Christmas break. We would like
to wish you all the very best for 2019 and look forward to seeing you in the New Year.
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Remember we break up at 1.00pm on Friday 215" December
School will re-open on Monday 7™ January 2019.
Please remember there is no afterschool club on Friday 215" December.
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